
The SkillsUSA organization is grounded in Personal Skills, Technical and
Academic Skills, and Workplace Skills. To kick-off this years community
service, the students decided to create their own cards to be distributed. The
students of SkillsUSA created 50 watercolor cards with messages of
gratitude and thanks for the Veterans. The students enjoyed having an after
school activity and are looking forward to the next one. The cards were
delivered to Shady Knoll in Seymour and Gardner Heights in Shelton. 

SKILLSUSA SENDS CARDS TO VETERANS

EMMETT O'BRIENEMMETT O'BRIEN  
TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOLTECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL

UPCOMING EVENTS

Condor FlyerCondor Flyer
Nov. 17, 2023
Vol. 2 No. 11

Nov. 22: Half Day
Nov. 23-24: Thanksgiving Break - No School



PMT hosted an open house on Oct. 20 to show off $139,000 worth of new
equipment.

More than 55 employers from across the state came and got a first-hand
view of the students in action. Employers had the opportunity to visit with
nearly 50 of the school’s tenth and eleventh grade students utilizing today’s
latest technology as they prepare to enter the high-tech world of
manufacturing.

Mr. Orloski credits state Rep. Kara Rochelle and Jim Gildea, president of
Manufacture CT, for playing a critical part in helping the school to get the
necessary equipment and funding for their program.

PMT WELCOMES STATE REP. ROCHELLE AND EMPLOYERS



Several Emmett O’Brien students
spent their Election Days working
at polling locations around
Ansonia. Joe Kohut, Graca Pedro
and Skarleth Conde worked from
5:30 am until 8:30 pm assisting
voters under the guidance of the
Ansonia Registrar of Voters. 

Students who worked but are not
pictured were Olivia Scarlata,
Kaden Thomas and Dylan
Greenlaw (who worked in
Shelton).

GO AND VOTE!

The Physical Education Department
would like to send a big thank you
to the PFO. The PFO has been
working directly with the PE
department to award students with
a fitness tee shirt for passing all 4
portions of the fitness test. The
students love their tee shirts and
are very thankful for the kindness of
the PFO. Thank you to the PFO. 

PFO CELEBRATES FITNESS



This week marks School
Psychologist Appreciation Week!
Thank you Mrs. Troiano for
everything you do!

SCHOOL PSYCHOLOGIST
APPRECIATION WEEK!

Mr. Orloski was accompanied by seniors Joseph Kuskowski and Niyah Newell at
the Manufacture CT annual dinner at Anthony’s Oceanview. Emmett O’Brien
students were front and center displaying their latest accomplishments in trade
while being viewed by many of the state’s leading manufacturing companies.

EOB AT MANUFACTURE CT



Congratulations to Stephanie Tamburrino
on being selected to the 2023 CHSCA
Softball All-State Team as a Junior.
Stephanie is the first softball player in EOB
history to make class M All-state.
Stephanie has helped to lead the Lady
Condors to 3 consecutive CTC softball
titles. In addition to All-State Stephanie
was selected as the CTC Player of the Year.

EOB SENIOR NAMED CTC
PLAYER OF THE YEAR

The soccer team has
selected their captains
for the 2024-2025
school year.
Congratulations!

SOCCER CAPTAINS
SELECTED

FROM THEFROM THE
FIELDFIELD


